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Comments: [COPIED FROM ATTACHMENT HCCA et al GMUG Draft Plan Cmts supplemental info.pdf]

 

Dear GMUG Planning Team,

 

Please accept the attached documents as supplemental information we referenced in our comment letter on the

Draft Plan and Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Please feel free to contact Matt Reed at 970.349.7104 or

matt@hccacb.org if you have any questions.

 

Sincerely, 

Matt Reed 

High Country Conservation Advocates 

PO Box 1066 

Crested Butte, CO 81224 

970.349.7104 

matt@hccacb.org

 

[SEE ORIGINAL COMMENT SUBMISSION FOR REFERENCES - 806 PAGES].


